From: NI Enquiries

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: FW: EN010106 — Sunnica Energy Farm
Date: 16 May 2022 11:46:52

Forwarded from NI Enquiries mailbox.

rror: I

Sent: 15 May 2022 19:09
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: EN010106 — Sunnica Energy Farm

Re comments requested concerning
the above development.

Surely on a development of this size
Sunnica should by now have had

every angle covered. That the developer
doesn’t is very concerning, perhaps
that’s why they avoided upfront
meetings from the beginning. No | don’t
think they should be allowed to delay
matters any longer.

Jennifer White

Sent from my iPhone

On 4 May 2022, at 15:41, NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> wrote:

Application by Sunnica Ltd for an Order
Granting Development Consent for the Sunnica
Energy Farm

Planning Act 2008 (as amended)
Request by the Applicant in Respect of the

Timing of the Preliminary Meeting / Examination

Dear Sir/Madam
Unique Reference: 20030386

Please find below a website link (URL) to a letter from the Examining
Authority requesting comments on the specific matters that has been
published on the National Infrastructure Planning website.



http://infrastructure.planningin torate.gov.uk ment/EN010106-
002191

You can also view the letter under the Documents tab on the project
webpage of the National Infrastructure Planning website:

https://infrastructure.planningin torate.gov.uk/project tern/sunni
energy-farm/?ipcsection=overview

Yours faithfully

Sunnica Energy Farm Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning
Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: sunnica@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-in torate (The
Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It
accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.
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